
 Hello, my name is Tamara Bull. I am a member of the Burke VFW Auxiliary Post 9950. I 

am the new Department of South Dakota Hospital Chairman for the 2025-2026 year. This is new 

to me so I am going to try and do a good job. 

 I am married to Carter Bull and we have 6 children. They are Tressa, 25, 3rd grade 

teacher, Samantha, 23, working in retail, Rebecca, 21, working for Double Eagle Beverage, and 

our triplets. The triplets are Quinten, Paige, and Olivia. They just graduated from high school this 

year. We are busy all the time. 

 I work at the Burke School in Burke SD and my title is Computer Tech. I am in charge of 

all the technology for the school. This includes all of the computers, servers, internet, security, 

and any technology used in the classrooms. This keeps me busy year round because during the 

summer I have to reimage all of the computers. 

 My father, Elton Serr, was a member of the Burke VFW Post 9950. He served in the 

military and was in Vietnam. He passed away from cancer in 2020. My mother, Georgia Serr, is a 

member of the Burke VFW Auxiliary Post 9950. She is a lifetime member and has been the 

treasurer for many years.  

This is the reason I got involved with the VFW Auxiliary. I am a lifetime member and 

have been the Auxiliary’s secretary for 4 years. All of my children are members also. 


